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August 30, 1976 

Vancouver Co-Operative Radio 
Pigeon Park, 333 Carrall St. 
Vancouver, B.C. 

Dear Brothers and Sisters, 

We wish to thank-you for the literature you sent us conaerning your 
weekly labour programme B.C. Overtime. 

Although we missed the pilot programme of August 12th we are very 
interested in your future productions and would like to be kept , 
informed of upcoming programmes. 

Should you at some point in the future, wish to get together with 
various unions' representatives we would be only too happy to 
patticipate in discussions concerning current labour trends or concerns, 
specifically those related to women in the work force. 

I wish to send our applogies for o~r late response to your letter. Our 
delay in replying was not due to lack of interest or support for your 
energies but rather our current negotiations of our third collective 
agreement. 
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Fairleigh Funston 
Union Organizer 
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on behalf of Local Hl Executive 


